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23 August 2022 

 

Dear Parent and Carer 
 
RE: Student Behaviour on the Bus 
 
There has been a recent report of student misbehaviour on the bus. 
Teachers will continue to discuss positive behaviour expectations for the 
bus this term and follow up any incidents.   
 
It would be appreciated if you could reinforce the school’s rule of reporting 
any student misbehaviour.  
 
Thank you in advance for your help.   
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Ewen Neild  
Principal 
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